
   

 
General Manager Report May 28, 2024 

 

 

1. All invoices were submitted and accepted for the Fire Department Electrical 

Reimbursement Grant on May 17th.  

2. A change of address was issued for the Prop 69 Grant and a new check is being 

issued. 

3. The Board voted to appeal the BMT Minneola Solar project on May 16th. We 

submitted the appeal on May 17th. 

4. I am in ongoing communication with Eide Bailey who is still working on our 

books. We are currently working on getting old files from our Auditor.  

5. We have received the Leash Law signs and will have them displayed around the 

park. 

6. Park and Rec is looking into purchasing a container to hold park equipment. 

Mike is currently storing the equipment in his garage at home.  

 

 
 
 
 
 

             

                                                          
 

                                                      

          

 

 

  

 

 

 


